

To: Commissioner's Court

From: Bill Burke

Date: 10-05-2020

Subject: Amendment to extend lease for Frisco Tax Office

Please approve, and authorize this letter for signature, to extend the Lease with the City of Frisco for the Collin County Tax Office Space in the Frisco City Hall Building. The new amendment is effective 1-1-2021 through 12-31-2021. Base rent will remain the same and Cam Charges will increase 5%.

Thank you for your consideration.

Bill Burke
Director of Construction and Planning
Collin County